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April 28, 2025 

 

RE: Jellyfish Museum – Pompano Beach 

 

Dear Mayor Hardin and City Commissioners, 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Shipwreck Park, I am writing to express our strong support for the 

proposed Jellyfish Museum in Pompano Beach. We respectfully urge you to grant the necessary 

approvals to help bring this exciting and meaningful project one step closer to reality. 

In addition to attracting both tourists and local visitors, the museum will serve as an exceptional 

educational resource, offering young students the opportunity to explore a unique and often unfamiliar 

aspect of marine life. 

After meeting with the museum’s leadership team, we were especially encouraged by their strong 

emphasis on education. Their vision aligns with ours at Wahoo Bay, where we strive to raise awareness 

about ocean conservation and foster a deeper understanding of our marine ecosystems. 

We kindly ask that you give this proposal your full consideration. Let us continue working together to 

enhance Pompano Beach’s reputation as a leader in environmental education and ocean stewardship. 

Sincerely, 

Rob Wyre 

 

Chairman 

Shipwreck Park Pompano Beach 

 

 
 
  




